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44,
CAMBRIDGE.

reyds Way,

29th September, 1953,

Hy dear Jackson,

I am exceedingly glad fo hoave your letter dated September 19th
telling me the resulta of upplying the method which I ventured to

suggeat in my letter of November Bth, 1948.

It looks to me as though you have made the method work
very well and had pretiy clear evidence of a longer feeding
cyole for morsitans tham for suynnertoni. '

Thanks ulao for the fine photo of the elaphanta. I
unndarpii you will be in Cambridge st any time in the pear
futuray I n;;t bear in mind that you are more accessible
these days than in the inter—war period. I was in Australia
over faster and could presumable have flown back via Africa

a8 essily as I did merose the Facifie.

I am sending you, under separate cover, &n offprint of the

Croonien Lecture whioch I delivered to the Royal Socisty in June
thiﬂ :,I"BH.I"-

Sincerely yours,



